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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

January 30, 2023 

 

KINTEGRA TO OPEN FAMILY DENTAL PRACTICE  
AT  RANDOLPH COUNTY PUBLIC HEALTH   

 

(Gastonia, NC – January 2023) Kintegra Health will open the doors at its newest practice location, 
Kintegra Family Dentistry – Randolph on February 1 2023. 

The practice will be located within the Randolph County Public Health  (RCPH) building at 2222 S 
Fayetteville St., Asheboro.  27205.  Services will include general dentistry, fillings, extractions and 
cleanings for children and adolescents 0 – 18 years of age.   

The co-location of Kintegra Family Dentistry within the RCPH building brings increased access to 
underserved children in Randolph County. The practice complements Kintegra’s Dental Outreach 
Program which provides preventative care including cleanings, x-rays, sealants and education on its 
Mobile Dental Unit (MDU) at participating schools within Randolph County.  Children seen on the MDU 
often require additional dental treatment, which can now be completed at this fixed full-service 
practice.    

Kintegra is proud of the strong collaboration with Randolph County Public Health, which has made this 
arrangement possible.  RCPH provided dental services at this location until early 2022, and this 
collaboration will ensure the future of quality dental care available for Randolph County residents in 
need.     

“The opening of  Kintegra’s  Family Dentistry practice is welcome news for Randolph County, and the co-
location of Kintegra Family Dentistry operations at RCPH will help us to  better serve and meet the 
comprehensive dental health needs for children in our community”, said Tara Aker, RCPH Health 
Director. “We are very excited to welcome Kintegra to our facility here at RCPH, and look forward to 
new opportunities to improve health outcomes for patients in need of these vital services.” 

Robert Spencer, CEO of Kintegra Health, added: “We are fortunate to have this relationship with RCPH 
and look forward to building on the strengths of our organizations to continue to increase access to care 
in Randolph County.” 

To make an appointment at Kintegra Family Dentistry – Randolph, call 336 318 6220. 
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About Randolph County Public Health 

Randolph County Public Health’s mission is to preserve, protect, and improve the health of the 
community.  The mission is accomplished through the collection and dissemination of health 
information, education and service programs offered to prevent disease, protect the environment and 
improve quality of life for those residing in and visiting Randolph County.  There are 73 team members 
employed with the department providing family planning, communicable disease, case management, 
health promotion, environmental health and WIC programs and services.  The work RCPH does is found 
in all facets of community life; everyday, everywhere and for everybody.  For more information, visit 
https://www.randolphcountync.gov/251/Public-Health 

 

About Kintegra 
Kintegra Health is a community sponsored, family-centered provider of health care, health education 
and preventive care services without regard for the ability to pay. The organization employs over 900 
people, providing medical, dental, pharmacy, behavioral health and supportive programs and services  
in Alexander, Catawba, Cleveland, Davidson, Davie, Forsyth, Gaston, Iredell,  Lincoln, Mecklenburg and 
Randolph Counties.  For more information, visit www.kintegra.org 
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